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The Visalia Police Department announces the release of their 2015 BMW Police Motorcycles 

 

As of today, the Visalia Police Department Traffic Unit will be deploying their new fleet of 2015 BMW 1200 RTP 

Police motorcycles that replaced their 2011 Harley Davidson Police Motorcycle. The new motorcycle is 

manufactured specifically for law enforcement and features a liquid cooled engine that will run significantly 

cooler than their current motorcycles, which is extremely important in the central valley heat. There are also 

numerous added safety features, including decreased stopping distance and increased visibility. 
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